

SSHA October 2020 meeting notes

Yahoo/Inbox

•

Isaac Babcock <isaacbabcock@gmail.com>

To: vette 65, Laurie Lawrence, Ricky Dorman, Sean Michaux, Debbie Gillard and 6 more...

Tue, Oct 20, 2020, at 9:35 PM

Hey everybody, so here's what we discussed and gave preliminary approval or finalized during the meeting:

Halloween parade: It's at 6:30 p.m. Friday Oct. 30, beginning down by the basketball courts/clubhouse area and following the map shown in newsletter and on the newsletter PDF on the website. We're meeting up between 5:30 p.m. and 6:15 p.m. at the start area to finalize preparations. So far participants are James, Michelle, Ricky, Sean, Debbie, Carl, Sue, Laurie, me, Bill our neighbor, and anyone else we can rope in. Estimated 5-6 cars plus walkers and bicycles. \$200 budget will include candy, pumpkins and gift certificates for costume contest winners. Michelle will get candy and pumpkins, but Debbie is seeing if she can get us a deal on the pumpkins first, plus possible police vehicle for parade. We'll take pictures of costumes along the way and discuss winners after the parade. Parade should take no more than 30 minutes. Need to put out signs a few days ahead to let people know. Thank you Michelle and all for your help.

Garage sale: I talked to Judy about second weekend of November, so we'll need signs out ahead of time and put stuff up on the website to let people know. Laurie handling the website end. Thank you Laurie.

Christmas boat parade: Keep it mostly the same as last year but social distancing for the dock. Waiting on update from Lake Howell people to know when exactly it's happening.

Christmas party: 6:30 p.m. Friday, Dec. 18, with rain date of 6:30 p.m. Saturday, Dec. 19. Will be outside at gazebo for Covid social distancing, lights strung under gazebo and between gazebo and clubhouse. Need to check if electric works at gazebo. Will be fancy wine/cheese like last year. Bring clear plastic covers for food trays. Basically replicate everything we did last year but do it outside and expect less guests so less food/drinks necessary. Will discuss final details at November meeting.

Dock: Need to talk to Dave to try to start finalizing things and get it all lined up to begin construction in December or January. Need to get plans so we can show them at next board meeting in November. Need to find out about recent changes in material pricing and updated bids from other dock builders.

Sausalito Boulevard entryway landscaping redesign: Approved \$800 for Sean to use to landscape the north side of the entrance. Sean, please ask for help if you need it. Carl said he could help in the mornings though I don't know if his schedule has changed.

Let me know if there's anything I missed here. As always, thank you all for all that you do.

Isaac Babcock